
Morning Announcements 
Thursday, December 9, 2010 

Day 72 
 

This is a very important announcement about Saturday School.  
 
Saturday School makeup will be held January 8 and January 15, 2011.  These 
days are for students who need to make up seat time for absences over 6 in 
any class period.  You can sign up now in the Guidance office.  A $10 fee is 
due when you sign up.  Be sure to check with each of your teachers and sign 
up for Saturday School if you have absences over 6.  Absences over 9 have to 
be appealed.  Those packets are available for pick up in the front office and in 
the Guidance Office and should be completed and turned in to Mr. Barbee by 
December 20th.  Remember, you do not receive credit for a class if you have 
over 6 absences. 
 
All students going to see Beauty and the Beast are reminded that the final 
payment of $30.00 is due to Mrs. Johnson by Friday.  Any PHS student who 
would like to go and has not made a payment must pay $60.00 by Friday. 
 
National Honor Society members are reminded that the deadline for bringing 
either 5 cans or $5 for the canned food drive is this Friday, December 10th!  
Please do not forget! 
 
Students and teachers please also remember the “White Christmas” food 
drive.  We have a lot of boxes left in the office to be purchased.   The drive 
ends tomorrow so please plan to purchase your boxes today! 
 
The SPANISH CLUB Christmas dinner is tonight at 5pm.   Please sign up 
outside Mrs. Birthright's Room if you plan to come. 
 
Any band student that would like to audition for All-District Band must sign 
up with Mr. Ulery by Friday.  Late registrations will not be taken. 
 
There will be open gym tonight from 8:30 – 10:00 pm for girls interested in 
playing soccer in the Spring. 
 
Any TRU Club member or anyone interested in joining TRU Club needs to 
see Ms. Morgan as soon as possible about the date of this year's training 
session. 
 



The Choral Department has its Gospel Christmas Concert this Sunday at 2:00 
pm.  Admission is free, but a non-perishable food item donation is desired.  
We will also be having a BBQ luncheon in the cafeteria prior to the concert, 
from 12:00 – 1:30 as a fundraiser for the auditorium.  Cost of lunch is $8.00. 
 
There will be an FCA meeting tomorrow morning at 7:30 in the main gym. 
 
The Cross Country Banquet will be this Sunday.  Cross Country members 
need to meet at the school at 5:00pm. 
 
JV girls basketball practice will be this afternoon from 4:45 to 6:15 in the 
main gym. 
 

AFTERNOON ANNOUNCEMENTS 
 

Any FFA member interested in coming to the FFA Christmas Dinner on 
December 16 at 6pm needs to sign up outside Mrs. Harvey’s Shop ASAP. 
 
JV girls basketball practice will be this afternoon from 4:45 to 6:15 in the 
main gym. 
 
There will be an FCA meeting tomorrow morning at 7:30 in the main gym. 
 
There will be open gym tonight from 8:30 – 10:00 pm for girls interested in 
playing soccer in the Spring. 
 
The sportsman club will not be shooting clays on Friday.   
 
There will be no 5th period this afternoon. 
 
 
 

 
 


